
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates 

November 2, 2021 4:47 pm 

Campus Updates 
● We wanted to give you an update and let you know that our phone system did 

come back up and appears to have remained stable. We are now able to receive 
calls through all of our numbers and make all phone calls as well. Please know 
that the automated attendant that allows for dialing by name is still down when 
you call in to our main phone number.  
 
Thank you for your patience while we worked through these issues! 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


